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The Faculty Council of the Veterinary Faculty at University of Zagreb, based on Article 
40.  of the Statute of the Veterinary Faculty at University of Zagreb, and on the proposal 
of the Committee for Integrated Undergraduate and Graduate Study at the 2nd regular 
meeting held on November 16, 2022, adopted the following  
 
 
 
                                                              Decision 

 
 

 
Students who have enrolled in the Integrated Undergraduate and Graduate University 
Study of Veterinary Medicine conducted in English are not granted the possibility of 
switching to a study conducted in the Croatian language in the academic year 
2023/2024.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                             Dean  
 
 
                                                                       Prof. Marko Samardžija, PhD 
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